
 

The Northern Lights Community Choir  
which will be starting  

at  
St Marks Church Hall, North Road,  Darlington DL1 3BH 

on 14th January 2025 7pm.  
(2 Hour weekly sessions)  

This is fully funded by Co Durham Foundation Grant funding 
and it will be free to join! 

 
We are looking for adults to join our fun and friendly choir. Why not join our 

energised weekly classes, singing uplifting and popular songs. 
There’s no experience needed, no auditions and no sheet music; absolutely 

anyone can do it! Even if you think you think you can't sing you are still 
welcome! We'll laugh, we'll sing, we'll socialise and those who like the idea of 

performing can do that too. We promise it will be a fun and uplifting experience 
and it will also improve your health and wellbeing! 

 
If you are interested in reserving a place or want more information please 

contact 
Caroline Ferguson at 

Caroline.ferguson64@gmail.com      Tel 07816154 355 
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